
Lew’s 81st Update 2/10/2016 
 
The construction has been completed and there are just some finishing touches left to 
complete. 
 
We are still working on the reservoir and booster pump integration, the gravel road, 
lighting and noise issues and hope to have them resolved by the end of February. 
 
We believe that the total coliform issue was due to the running of two well pumps at the 
same time and per new design.  In the past we were only operating one well pump at a 
time and when we put the new system it had both coming on at the same time.  We 
have programed the system to only run one pump at a time in the future.  Since 
completing this, all samples from the well and distribution have been good. 


